

Nassau County Sheriff's Office

Sheriff Bill Leeper

April 4, 2017

Honorable Danny Leeper Chairman, Board of County Commissioners 96135 Nassau Place Yulee, Florida 32097

Re: Law Enforcement Trust Fund – \$2,500 Boy Scouts of America

Dear Chairman Leeper and Board of County Commissioners,

The Boy Scouts of America is one of the Nation's largest and most prominent values-based youth development organizations, providing programs for young people that build character, trains them in responsibilities of participating citizenship and develop personal fitness. For more than 100 years, Boy Scouts of America has helped build future leaders by combining educational activities and lifelong values with fun. The Boy Scouts of America believes that helping youth is key to building a more conscientious, responsible and productive society. The Nassau County Sheriff's Office would like to donate \$2,500.00 from the Law Enforcement Trust Fund to Boy Scouts of America to benefit Nassau County youth.

Please accept this letter as certification that this request meets local, state, and federal guidelines. As such, I am requesting that the County approve the use of \$2,500.00 for the Boy Scouts of America.

Sincerely,

NASSAU COUNTY SHERIFF'S OFFICE

Bill Leeper

Sheriff, Nassau County